
 

 

 

NOTICE TO BIDDERS 

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Supervisors of Jones County, Mississippi, will 

receive bids via the reverse auction process beginning at 8:00 a.m. on Tuesday, January 28, 2020 

and ending at 5:00 p.m. on Friday, February, 14, 2020 for the PURCHASE OF ONE OR MORE 

KNUCKLE BOOM TRUCKS.   

 Specifications are on file with the Board of Supervisors at the Jones County Courthouse 

in Laurel, Mississippi, and online at bids.jonescountyms.com.  

 If submitting a paper bid, the bid must be marked on the outside of the sealed envelope 

indicating what the bid is for and should also include the name, address, and telephone number 

of the bidder. The bid should be submitted to the Board of Supervisors at the Laurel Courthouse 

no later than 5:00 p.m. on Friday, February 14, 2020. 

 The Board reserves the right to reject any and all bids, to waive informalities, and to de-

termine the best bid. 

 For any questions, please contact Danielle Ashley at 601.428.3139 

  

                           Jones County Board of Supervisors 

      Bart Gavin, Clerk 

      By:  Brittany Welch, D.C. 

 

 

 

Publish:  Laurel Leader-Call 

    January 28 & February 4 

 
 


